WINTERIZATION RECOMMENDATIONS

In order to minimize the risk of frozen or burst pipes or other damage to a unit’s water lines and valves,
it is recommended that the following steps be taken.

1. Contract with a licensed, insured professional plumbing services company to winterize the unit.

2. Install electrified heat tape along all pipes under the deck from the unit out to the main shut off value.
3. Keep the electricity turned on in the unit throughout the period of winterization.

4. Keep the interior heat at a minimum of 55 degrees F throughout the period of winterization.

As an additional precaution, consider contracting with a licensed, insured professional plumbing
services company to install main line water drain next to the shut off valve; this would facilitate draining
the main line going into the unit.

The water lines and valves which depart from the intersection of the building’s main water line and feed
the unit are considered part of the unit and thus is the responsibility of the unit owner. Any damage to
these lines and valves is the responsibility of the unit owner.



